
 
 

True Mother to Speak in NYC Sunday Morning! 
 
Michael Balcomb 
November 2, 2012 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We would like to invite you to a special Hoon Dok Hae with True Mother this Sunday, November 

4th at 10:00 AM in the Hammerstein Ballroom of the Manhattan Center. She has been traveling 

across America and will arrive in New York City this weekend. We encourage all of the districts and 

local communities to warmly welcome True Parents' return to the east coast and convey to them 

America's resilient spirit.  

 

Our prayers and support go out to all of the families affected by Hurricane Sandy. Please be mindful that 

the storm has affected public transportation and the availability of gas in and around the city and that the 

NYC marathon will also be taking place. Therefore, give yourselves enough time to make it to the event 

and please remember to bring FM radios for translation. 

 

Coordinate with your district and local pastors for possible further assistance with transportation. We are 

very excited to welcome True Mother together with you in this providential time.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

Executive Vice President 

  

 


